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	PARTICULARS OF PROPOSED WORKS: 
	Demolition of existing single storey rear extension and removal of render to front elevation, repair and repointing of stonework; refurbishment and extension to existing hotel to create 9no. en-suite bedrooms, function suite, bistro restaurant and bar area with ancillary hotel, kitchen and staff facilities; change of use of the existing barn to form 11no. en-suite bedrooms ancillary to the hotel accommodation; extension and refurbishment of existing car parking facilities to create 50no. ca car parking spaces including the repair and refurbishment of the existing cobbled forecourt.

	AT:  Talbot Hotel 5 Talbot Street Chipping Lancashire PR3 2QE



	Ribble Valley Borough Council hereby give notice that Listed Building Consent has been refused for the execution of the works referred to above for the following reasons(s):



	1
	The proposal has an unduly harmful impact upon the character (including setting) and significance of the Grade II listed Stables and barn south west of the Talbot Hotel because of the loss of important historic fabric (including cow and horse stalls, troughs and hay loft), the insertion of overtly domestic style window openings, the insertion of conspicuous and visually intrusive roof lights into otherwise large and unbroken roof slopes, the loss of the open interior with impressive proportions and long sight lines and the detriment to its rural, informal and open setting and historic relationship to the Talbot Hotel.



	2
	The proposal has an unduly harmful impact upon the character (including setting) and significance of the Grade II listed Talbot Hotel because of the loss of important historic fabric (including an early C19 staircase, an early C19 multi-paned sash window and C18 doors, cupboards and walling), and the dominant, conspicuous and incongruous size, extent and plan form of new build and the detriment to its rural, informal and open setting and historic relationship to the Stable and barn.

P.T.O.



	Note(s)
	
	
	
	
	

	1
	For rights of appeal in respect of any reason(s) attached to the decision see the attached notes.
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